
 

Current Update (5/2020) 

 

For the safety of KASZ members and all who serve 

KASZ, the Kyle Area Senior Board has decided to 

suspend all KASZ lunches and activities until further 

notice. We intend to work with the city and state to 

keep our seniors safe and will give updates as the 

situation warrants. 

Thank you in advanced for your corporation as we 

work to protect the safety of our members, 

The KASZ Board. 


